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Rethinking Copyright for Sustainable
Human Development Sileshi Bedasie
Hirko 2021-11-26 This book explores
the interface between copyright and
higher education, and their
complementarities for the advancement
of sustainable human development. In
its broader sense, the concept of
human development is noted as a set
of freedoms and human capabilities
that are essential for human
flourishing. Adopting a rights-based
human development and capability
approach (HDCA), this book primarily
examines the relevant policy and
legal flexibilities under the
existing international copyright
system, and their implications for
access to knowledge required for
creative innovation and higher
education. Exploring the interfaces
between copyright and higher
education, this book argues that an
unbalanced and restrictive copyright
system impedes reasonable access to
knowledge, and stifles creative and
learning freedoms or capabilities. In
effect, a restrictive copyright
system results in serious
ramifications for sustainable human
development. In view of its findings,
this book underscores the need for
rethinking copyright and reframing
its relevant flexibilities as users'
rights that are vital for promoting
creative and learning capabilities
towards sustainable human
development. Further, the book

emphasizes the complementarities
between copyright and higher
education, and their joint roles for
sustainable human development. Given
its application of the HDCA to
explore ranges of interlinked topics,
this book will be of a great interest
to researchers across the fields of
intellectual property law,
innovation, global development, human
rights, and higher education.
Financial Performance of Microfinance
Institutions in Ghana and Uganda
Johannes Flosbach 2015 This book
examines the determinants of
financial performance of microfinance
institutions (MFIs) in Ghana and
Uganda, against the backdrop of the
public and academic debate over the
financial and social implications of
microfinance. In the absence of a
conceptual model, the study chooses
an inductive research approach with
the objective of defining and
developing a conceptual model with
the capacity to explain, quantify,
and compare the performance of MFIs.
The research is particularly relevant
in the African context where
microloan interest rates regularly
exceed 100% per annum and where the
microfinance industry is lacking
behind its global peers in regard to
financial and social performance.
(Series: Contributions to the Africa
Research / Beitrage zur
Afrikaforschung - Vol. 59) [Subject:
Economics, Finance, African Studies]
MIC 2021 Fibry Jati Nugroho
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2022-01-08 This book contains the
proceedings of the 1st
Multidiscipline International
Conference (MIC) 2021 will be an
annual event hosted by Nusantara
Training and Research (NTR). This
year (2021), this event was held in
collaboration with Nusantara Training
and Research (NTR) with Universitas
Borobudur Jakarta will be held on
virtual conference in 30 October 2021
at Salatiga, Indonesia. We carry the
theme "Improving People's Quality in
Pandemic Era," trying to continue to
synchronize with all aspects in the
pandemic era and prepare to face the
new normal, as well as future outlook
of the field of Call for papers
fields to be included in MIC. The
scope of this event is
multidisciplinary. Starting from
social science, economics, education,
law, engineering, religion and other
sciences. This conference was
attended by participants and
delegates from various universities
from Indonesia, Malaysia, the
Philippines, Australia, and Japan.
More than 100 participants from
academics, practitioners and
bureaucrats took part in this event
to exchange knowledge according to
their research results and
competencies.
Heterodox Macroeconomics Robert A.
Blecker 2019-10-11 p.p1 {margin:
0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 10.0px
Arial} The last few decades have
witnessed an outpouring of literature
on macroeconomic models in the broad
‘heterodox’ tradition of Marx,
Keynes, Robinson, Kaldor and Kalecki.
These models yield an alternative
analytical framework in which the big
questions of our day – such as how
inequality is related to growth or
stagnation, and whether long-run
growth is stable or unstable – can be
fruitfully addressed. Heterodox
Macroeconomics provides an
accessible, pedagogically oriented
treatment of the leading models and
approaches in heterodox
macroeconomics with clear, step-bystep presentations of core models and
their solutions, properties and
implications.
Powered by Faith Tapiwa Praise
Mapuranga 2018-11-30 This book

investigates the impact of
Pentecostalism on the participation
of women in business in Harare,
Zimbabwe. Chapters in this volume
trace the history of women's
participation in business and
highlight how Pentecostalism serves
as a major motivating factor. The
central argument is that there is a
way in which selected women's
businesses are "powered by the
Spirit." Contributors to the volume
utilize case studies of selected
Pentecostal churches and ministries
to highlight how the religious
ideologies of these churches
galvanize them to engage in business.
They also draw patterns of similarity
and difference across the different
Pentecostal churches. The volume
demonstrates how Pentecostalism both
facilitates and militates against
women's participation in business
concerning a specific setting in
Zimbabwe.
Trade, Investment and Economic Growth
Pooja Lakhanpal 2021-05-10 The book
contributes to the growing literature
pertaining to empirical and policy
issues in international trade,
foreign capital flows and issues in
finance, implications for India and
emerging economies related to trade
and development interface, and
analysis of sector level growth and
development in India. Further, the
focus is on the policy aspects of
these themes and their role in
fostering economic development in the
context of India and other emerging
market economies. The discourse
focuses mainly on empirical work and
econometric details. The relevant
issues are investigated using state
of the art techniques such as gravity
models, panel co-integration,
generalized hyperbolic distributions,
SEM, FMOLS and Probit models. In
addition, detailed literature survey,
discussions on data availability,
issues related to statistical
estimation techniques and a
theoretical background, ensure that
each chapter significantly
contributes to the ever-growing
literature on international trade and
capital flows. The readers shall find
an engaging dialogue on the crucial
role played by policy and the trade-
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capital flows-growth experience of
emerging economies. The book is
relevant for those who are interested
in contemporary issues in trade,
growth and finance as well as for
students of advanced econometrics who
may benefit from the analytical and
econometric exposition. The empirical
evidences provided here could serve
as ready reference for academicians,
researchers and policy makers,
particularly in emerging economies
facing similar challenges.
Zambia at Fifty Years Royson Mukwena
2016-03-19 This book looks at what
went wrong and right during Zambias
first fifty years of nationhood and
based on this makes some
recommendations, where necessary, on
the way forward for the country in
the areas covered in the book. The
cutoff point for the book is October
24, 2014. The book is a systematic
discourse on a range of socioeconomic
and political developments in the
country since independence. The
discourse covers political history,
constitutional history, political
culture and citizen participation in
public affairs, sovereignty and
democracy, foreign policy, civilian
control of armed forces, dependency
syndrome, employment creation through
micro, small, and medium enterprises,
marketing systems, library and
information services, labour matters,
the civil service and social welfare.
Disaster Risk Reduction for
Resilience Saeid Eslamian 2022-11-01
This book is part of a six-volume
series on Disaster Risk Reduction and
Resilience. The series aims to fill
in gaps in theory and practice in the
Sendai Framework, providing
additional resources, methodologies,
and communication strategies to
enhance the plan for action and
targets proposed by the Sendai
Framework. The series will appeal to
a broad range of researchers,
academics, students, policy makers,
and practitioners in engineering,
environmental science and geography,
geoscience, emergency management,
finance, community adaptation,
atmospheric science, and information
technology. This volume focuses on
the concepts of economic and
development vulnerability, discussing

the roles of physical, social,
cultural, political, economic,
technological, and development
factors that contribute to disaster
impacts and threat levels on
vulnerable populations. This approach
explores how the resilience of
individuals and communities can be
increased in the face of future
hazard threats, and how post-disaster
efforts are planned for and
implemented to manage risk reduction
and the potential outcomes of hazard
threats. Topics addressed in the boom
include disaster recovery reform and
resilience, recovery, and development
programs, place-based reconstruction
policies, resilient and sustainable
disaster relief, and recovery
programs, sustainable community
development, and disaster recovery
and post-hazard recovery strategies.
Competition Law in Developing
Countries Thomas K. Cheng 2020-05-27
This book brings together
perspectives of development economics
and law to tackle the relationship
between competition law enforcement
and economic development. It
addresses the question of whether,
and how, competition law enforcement
helps to promote economic growth and
development. This question is highly
pertinent for developing countries
largely because many developing
countries have only adopted
competition law in recent years:
about thirty jurisdictions had in
place a competition law in the early
1980s, and there are now more than
130 competition law regimes across
the world, of which many are
developing countries. The book
proposes a customized approach to
competition law enforcement for
developing countries, set against the
background of the academic and policy
debate concerning convergence of
competition law. The implicit premise
of convergence is that there may
exist one, or a few, correct
approaches to competition law
enforcement, which in most cases
emanate from developed jurisdictions,
that are applicable to all. This book
rejects this assumption and argues
that developing countries ought to
tailor competition law enforcement to
their own economic and political
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circumstances. In particular, it
suggests how competition law
enforcement can better incorporate
development concerns without causing
undue dilution of its traditional
focus on protecting consumer welfare.
It proposes ways in which approaches
to competition law enforcement need
to be adjusted to reflect the special
economic characteristics of
developing country economies and the
more limited enforcement capacity of
developing country competition
authorities. Finally, it also
addresses the long-running debate
concerning the desirability and
viability of industrial policy for
developing countries.
Handbook of Research on Comparative
Economic Development Perspectives on
Europe and the MENA Region Erdo?du,
M. Mustafa 2016-01-07
#####################################
#####################################
#####################################
#####################################
#####################################
#####################################
#################################
Trade, Development and Structural
Change Anca M. Voicu 2018-05-30 This
book examines the evolution of trade
and trade patterns in Central and
Eastern European countries (CEEC) and
assesses the implications of these
patterns on structural change and
economic development within
transition economies. Taking the fall
of the Iron Curtain in 1989 as a
starting point, the authors discuss
the transition of former communist
CEE countries from centrally planned
to market-driven economies, arguing
that trade was the primary engine for
the economic growth and transition
process they experienced. The
chapters in this book incorporate the
results of previous studies – some of
which are based on original research
conducted by the authors – dedicated
to the integration process of
international and European trade.
More importantly, the authors look at
the broader aspects of structural
change and economic development,
indeed the whole process of economic
transformation. Thus, the book moves
well beyond the core ‘trade and
growth’ framework to look at

technological progress, foreign
investment, institutional development
and structural change in Central and
Eastern European countries.
Decolonizing Colonial Development
Models in Africa Luke Amadi
2022-01-17 This book confronts
colonial development models to
decolonize the methodologies and
epistemologies of development in
Africa and advocate for Afrocentric
alternatives. Using postcolonial,
post-developmental, and poststructural theories, the authors
advocate for a new direction of
development that incorporates
indigenous-Afrocentric alternatives.
Inequality in Zambia Caesar Cheelo
2022-01-31 Coming together from
across several disciplines, the
contributors to this book reflect on
the considerable problem of
inequality in Zambia, comparing it
with other countries both in the
region and more broadly. The World
Bank consistently ranks Zambia among
the countries with the highest levels
of poverty and inequality globally,
but the problem is not widely
studied, and the studies that do
exist tend to focus solely on
economic measures of inequality. This
book uses a multidimensional analysis
of inequalities, highlighting the
ways in which certain social groups
and geographical locations are more
likely to suffer multiple
inequalities. It investigates key
issues around poverty, healthcare,
income, law, disability, and power
inequalities. Particularly showcasing
the work of local researchers, this
book will be of interest to
researchers of African studies,
development, economics and politics.
Gender Economics: Breakthroughs in
Research and Practice Management
Association, Information Resources
2018-12-07 Gender Economics
challenges current economic theory,
targeting the way gender is often
used for economic gain or increased
market share. Experts realize that
company growth can no longer be
achieved by taking a conventional
approach, but few follow through with
introducing new frameworks that
change the way diversity is treated.
Gender Economics: Breakthroughs in
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Research and Practice features
current research that combines the
concepts of gender theory, sociology,
and economics observing how diversity
influences numerous dimensions of
business and consumerism. Covering
topics including gender empowerment
and also bias, economic equality,
industrial creativity, leadership,
and the impact of social
connectedness on life satisfaction,
this publication is an ideal
reference source for legislators and
policymakers, economic developers,
corporate practitioners, educational
faculties, academicians, researchers,
and graduate-level students of all
disciplines.
Proceedings of the Inaugural ISESSAH
Conference Bouda Vosough Ahmadi
2019-12-19
Socio-Economic Development: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications Management Association,
Information Resources 2018-11-02 The
social and economic systems of any
country are influenced by a range of
factors including income and
education. As such, it is vital to
examine how these factors are
creating opportunities to improve
both the economy and the lives of
people within these countries. SocioEconomic Development: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications provides a critical look
at the process of social and economic
transformation based on environmental
and cultural factors including
income, skills development,
employment, and education.
Highlighting a range of topics such
as economics, social change, and egovernance, this multi-volume book is
designed for policymakers,
practitioners, city-development
planners, academicians, government
officials, and graduate-level
students interested in emerging
perspectives on socio-economic
development.
Determinants of Economic Growth in
Africa Almas Heshmati 2018-05-16 This
volume is a collection of selected
empirical studies on determinants of
economic growth in Africa. Grouped
into three parts, chapters examine
the influence of financial sources
and economic growth; sources of

productivity growth; and prices,
exchange rates and trade
relationships with growth in regions
in Africa or the continent as a
whole. This edited book is authored
by African experts in the field who
employ diverse up-to-date data and
methods to provide robust empirical
results based on representative
firms, household surveys and
secondary country level data covering
individuals or multiple countries on
the continent. It contains a wealth
of empirical evidence, deep analyses
and sound recommendations for
policymakers and researchers for
designing and implementing effective
social and national policies and
strategies to prevent and to reduce
poverty and its negative effects on
poor households and in poor regions.
The volume will be a useful resource
for policymakers and researchers
involved in promoting economic growth
and fighting poverty. It will also
appeal to a broader audience
interested in economic development,
resource economics, policies,
economic welfare and inclusive
growth.
Sustainable Development Policy
Michael von Hauff 2017-04-21
Sustainable Development Policy: A
European Perspective uses a variety
of multidisciplinary perspectives to
explore the ways in which sustainable
infrastructures can play a more
prominent and effective role in
international development policy.
Building on a solid introduction to
sustainability and development
policy, this book discusses ways in
which viable reform can be promoted
through coherent governing, the
design of social security systems,
education systems and the
possibilities of fair trade as an
alternative trading concept .
Sustainable Development Policy
generates a platform on which to
encourage constructive dialogue on
issues surrounding sustainability in
the wake of the global scarcity of
natural and economic resources. This
edited collection will be of great
interest to all students and
lecturers of development studies and
development policy, as well as
researchers from other disciplines
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looking for an introduction to
sustainable development policy and
its practical applications.
Bangladesh at Fifty Mustafa K. Mujeri
2020-11-07 This book explores the
diverse experience of Bangladesh’s
development over the last fifty years
and provides systematic explanations
of its success in socioeconomic
development. It also assesses future
trends on the basis of past
experiences. It is widely
acknowledged that Bangladesh provides
one of the most striking examples in
the study of present day development
along with rapid growth and catching
up. The analysis highlights the
development traps that Bangladesh
faced during its journey and the ones
that may have to be faced in the
coming decades in order to move
towards prosperity. The book asserts
that explaining Bangladesh’s
development is not for the
simpleminded; any single mono-causal
explanation for Bangladesh’s
development is bound to fall down in
the face of reality. This book will
be of interest to academics,
students, policy makers and
development practitioners especially
in developing countries—in particular
in South Asia and Bangladesh.
Cost Sharing in Public Higher
Education Institutions in Ethiopia
with Special Emphasis on Addis Ababa
and Adama Universities Wanna Leka
2012 The main purpose of this study
was to investigate the impact of cost
sharing scheme in enhancing revenue
generation in public higher education
in Ethiopia in order to improve the
quality of the teaching and learning
environment. Furthermore, the study
has attempted to assess
problems/challenges experienced by
students as well as other government
bodies related to cost sharing
scheme. To this effect, both
quantitative and qualitative research
approaches were used.
Islamic Development Management Noor
Zahirah Mohd Sidek 2019-07-10 This
book examines a range of current
issues in Islamic development
management. The first part of the
book explores practical issues in
governance and the application of
Islamic governance in new areas such

as quality management systems and the
tourism industry, while the second
delves into questions of
sustainability. The book proposes a
new Islamic sustainability and offers
new perspectives on CSR in connection
with waqf (Islamic endowments) and
microfinance. The third part of the
book addresses Islamic values and how
they are applied in entrepreneurship,
inheritance, consumer behavior and
marketing. The fourth part examines
the issues of waqf and takaful (a
form of insurance in line with the
Islamic laws), while the fifth
discusses the fiqh (the study of
Islamic legal codes) and legal
framework from the perspectives of
entrepreneurship, higher education,
reporting and inheritance (wills).
The final chapter is dedicated to the
application of Islamic principles in
various other issues. Written in an
accessible style, the book will
appeal to newcomers to the field, as
well as researchers and academics
with an interest in Islamic
development management.
BIC 2021 Silvianetri 2022-08-17 The
Proceedings of Batusangkar
International Conference VI (BIC VI),
that was organized by Graduate
Program of IAIN Batusangkar, was held
in hybrid platform on 11-12 October
2021 with the main theme "
Strengthening Life Harmony in 4.0
Era". The BIC VI conference includes
several interesting topics such as
Science, Technology Literacy,
Engineering, Law, Economy, Education,
and Religion. The participants came
from various universities and
practitioners with a total of 140
papers that were published in a
proceedings. It is expected that this
proceedings will bring contribution
and insight, resulting in new
knowledge, inspirations, and
collaborations. We are very grateful
for their participation. We hope to
meet you again in the next edition
BIC VII or BICoSecH VII.
The Changing World Religion Map
Stanley D. Brunn 2015-02-03 This
extensive work explores the changing
world of religions, faiths and
practices. It discusses a broad range
of issues and phenomena that are
related to religion, including
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nature, ethics, secularization,
gender and identity. Broadening the
context, it studies the interrelation
between religion and other fields,
including education, business,
economics and law. The book presents
a vast array of examples to
illustrate the changes that have
taken place and have led to a new
world map of religions. Beginning
with an introduction of the concept
of the “changing world religion map”,
the book first focuses on nature,
ethics and the environment. It
examines humankind’s eternal search
for the sacred, and discusses the
emergence of “green” religion as a
theme that cuts across many faiths.
Next, the book turns to the theme of
the pilgrimage, illustrated by many
examples from all parts of the world.
In its discussion of the
interrelation between religion and
education, it looks at the role of
missionary movements. It explains the
relationship between religion,
business, economics and law by means
of a discussion of legal and moral
frameworks, and the financial and
business issues of religious
organizations. The next part of the
book explores the many “new faces”
that are part of the religious
landscape and culture of the Global
North (Europe, Russia, Australia and
New Zealand, the U.S. and Canada) and
the Global South (Latin America,
Africa and Asia). It does so by
looking at specific population
movements, diasporas, and the impact
of globalization. The volume next
turns to secularization as both a
phenomenon occurring in the Global
religious North, and as an emerging
and distinguishing feature in the
metropolitan, cosmopolitan and
gateway cities and regions in the
Global South. The final part of the
book explores the changing world of
religion in regards to gender and
identity issues, the
political/religious nexus, and the
new worlds associated with the
virtual technologies and visual
media.
The Demographic Crisis in Europe
Richard R. Verdugo 2021-05-01 By most
accounts, Europe has been mired in a
“demographic crisis” since about

1970. By a demographic crisis is
meant that Europe’s dependency ratio
is increasing, and the net result has
been declining populations and fewer
workers to sustain society. However,
there are certain issues that need
attention. Two topics seem to capture
some of these issues: The
implications of the possible crisis,
and the crisis’ assessment. The
present volume is organized around
both topics (implications and
assessment). There are at least three
contributions being made by the
proposed volume. To begin with, while
there are other issues related to the
demographic crisis in Europe the
present volume should motivate
additional research. Secondly, the
research in the proposed volume does
not necessarily assume that there is
a demographic crisis in Europe nor
that it is consistent across national
lines. Thus, each chapter, in
essence, examines a different issue
associated with the proposal that
there is a crisis. Finally, the
present volume makes several
methodological contributions. For
example, the chapter by David Swanson
uses non-Bayesian modeling in
studying infant mortality. Richard
Verdugo examines the dependency ratio
and selected factors on economic
growth in selected European nations,
Kposowa and Ezzat conduct an
assessment, Martins examines
variation in the path toward a
crisis, Johnson examines humanitarian
migration and the crisis, Edmonston
examines the association between
geopolitics and the crisis.
Sectoral Analysis of the Impact of
Foreign Aid on Economic Growth in
Ethiopia: Time Series Analysis of
Agriculture, Education and Health
Sectors Fikadu Goshu 2015-02-01 This
study has examined sectoral analysis
of the impact of foreign aid on
aggregate and sectoral economic
growth in Ethiopia over the period
1981 to 2012 using Multivariate
Vector Auto Regression analysis. All
the necessary time series tests such
as stationary test, co-integration
test, weak exiguity test, vector
error correction, and causality test
in vector error correction model and
the like are conducted. The empirical

economic-development-todaro-smith-11th-edition

7/12

Downloaded from talerka.tv on October
3, 2022 by guest

result from the growth equation shows
that aid has a significant positive
impact on educational sector GDP
growth in the long run. On the other
hand, foreign aid has positive but
insignificant impact on real GDP
growth, agriculture GDP growth, and
health sector GDP growth of Ethiopia
for the period under consideration.
Foreign aid is effective in enhancing
economic growth at aggregate level of
Ethiopia in general and education
sector in particular. The result of
the study reveals that there is a bidirectional causal relationship
between educational GDP and
educational foreign aid in Ethiopia.
There is also a unidirectional
causality between agricultural aid
and agricultural GDP growth. However,
the health sector does not show any
causality with their respective
sector aid. This implies that aid
allocated for certain sectors is
ineffective in achieving its
objectives of economic growth.
Therefore, aid recipient country like
Ethiopia has to work how to enhance
the domestic revenue raising capacity
of the country which is at the heart
of the mechanism to meet the capital
required for the economy in times of
short falls and ineffectiveness of
external resources.
Reflections on the Malaysian Economy
Post-GE 14 : Issues and Challenges
(UUM Press) Irwan Shah Zainal Abidin
2021-10-03 The victory of the Pakatan
Harapan (PH), or the Alliance of Hope
on May 9, 2018 in the Malaysian 14th
General Election (GE14) was not just
stunning, but historic. Moreover, the
second comeback of Tun Dr. Mahathir
Mohamad as the seventh Prime Minister
of Malaysia was indeed impressive.
The results of the GE14 were clearly
against the tide as many political
pundits and analysts had predicted a
win for the Barisan Nasional (BN)
coalition with differences only in
matters of margins. Similar to
Malaysia’s 13th General Election
(GE13), which was held on May 5,
2013, the main issue in the GE14 was
also about the economy. The rise in
cost of living was perhaps the mother
of all issues which caused the
downfall of the BN government for the
first time since independence. Other

crucial economic issues centered on
alleged corruption practices and
manifested through the 1Malaysia
Development Berhad (1MDB) saga. As a
new federal power for 22 months, the
PH government had a daunting task not
just to address economic issues
mentioned above, but also the other
alleged economic problems which they
had highlighted in their election
manifesto. On top of that, the PH
government had the responsibility to
maintain, if not to improve further
what the BN government had done to
the Malaysian economy in the past, of
which World Bank economists described
as a success story, “a very strong
economy” and “growing towards a highincome.” Post-GE14, what is the state
of the Malaysian economy and its
direction? What are lessons that can
be learned from the PH economic
management? And with the Perikatan
Nasional (PN) government succeeding
the federal power in March 2020 in
the midst of the Covid-19 pandemic,
what are the pressing issues and what
needs to be done moving forward
especially in the context of the
economic challenges arising from the
pandemic and post-Covid-19 era? These
are some critical questions which
this book is trying to address. The
book essentially argues for the need
to give greater focus to economic
issues above anything else by
envisioning a new national vision and
engineering a new wave of economic
structural reforms primarily based on
insights from the vast Malaysian
economic history lessons
Managing Development in a Globalized
World Habib Zafarullah 2017-09-25
Traditionally, development has been
rooted in ideologies and assumptions
prevalent in the developed world and
in practices and strategies adopted
by leading industrial nations.
However, historically, eclectic ideas
and approaches often clash with
existing long-established notions of
progress and modes of realizing
social and economic change. Managing
Development in a Globalized World:
Concepts, Processes, Institutions
explores this topic by incorporating
ideas and interpretations that have
previously been neglected or given
inadequate attention in the discourse

economic-development-todaro-smith-11th-edition

8/12

Downloaded from talerka.tv on October
3, 2022 by guest

on developing countries. It
underscores development as a
continuous process that must be
supported by sound policies and
efficient management, supplying a
wider understanding of the field. The
authors argue that the application of
innovative development techniques and
best practices is essential for
obtaining optimum results in meeting
the needs of society. They examine
the style of managing development
with a new perspective that links the
phenomenon with changing demands and
the interplay of internal/external
actors and a host of stakeholders. An
exploration of key sectors in
development provides clear
comprehension of problems and
solutions. A careful synthesis of
theoretical/conceptual and empirical
literature, the book assesses realworld situations and provides insight
into the operational dynamics of
development policies, programs, and
institutions. It focuses on goals,
values, and dynamics of development
management that are undergoing rapid
changes and continue to be enhanced
to alleviate poverty and improve
living standards in an era of
globalization and inter-regional and
inter-institutional synergies. It
highlights best practices essential
for the efficient and effective
delivery of human development
services that are designed and put in
place to obtain optimum results in
meeting the needs of society.
African Economic Development Steven
Langdon 2018-03-05 Sub-Saharan Africa
is at a turning point. The barriers
to economic growth seen in the
1980-2000 era are disappearing and
new optimism is spreading. However,
difficult goals of eliminating
poverty, achieving equity and
overcoming environmental threats
continue. This much-needed and
insightful textbook has been written
to help us understand this
combination of emerging improvements
and significant challenges. Opening
with an analysis of the main theories
relating to development in SubSaharan Africa, the book explores all
the key issues, including: Human
development; Rapid urbanization;
Structural and gender dimensions;

Sustainable development and
environmental issues; and Africa’s
role in the world economy. The
authors use economic tools and
concepts throughout, in a way that
makes them accessible to students
without an economics background.
Readers are also aided by a wide
range of case studies, on-the-ground
examples and statistical information,
which provide a detailed analysis of
each topic. This text is also
accompanied by an e-resource,
featuring additional sources for
students and instructors. African
Economic Development is a clear and
comprehensive textbook suitable for
courses on African economic
development, development economics,
African studies and development
studies.
Handbook of Research on Sustainable
Development and Governance Strategies
for Economic Growth in Africa
Teshager Alemu, Kassa 2018-02-09
Despite increasing reports across the
globe on renewable development and
maintenance, little is known
regarding what strategies are
required for improved economic growth
and prosperity in Africa. Improving
an understanding of the methods for
promoting growth through reusable
resource development and
administration is a vital topic of
research to consider in assisting the
continent's development. The Handbook
of Research on Sustainable
Development and Governance Strategies
for Economic Growth in Africa
provides emerging research on the
strategies required to promote growth
in Africa as well as the implications
and issues of the expansion of
prosperity. While highlighting
sustainable education, pastoral
development pathways, and the publicsector role, readers will learn about
the history of sustainable
development and governmental
approaches to improving Africa s
economy. This publication is a vital
resource for policy makers, research
institutions, academics, researchers,
and advanced-level students seeking
current research on the theories and
applications of development in
societal and legal institutions.
International Social Work David Cox
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2012-12-04 International Social Work:
Issues, Strategies, and Programs,
Second Edition draws together the
practice wisdom emerging within the
broad scope of international social
work practice and its role in
contributing to the international
community's efforts in combating the
major global social problems of
poverty, conflict and postconflict
reconstruction, the development of
countries and disadvantaged
populations, migration and
displacement, and the needs of
specific populations such as child
soldiers and AIDS orphans. Utilizing
an integrated perspectives approach
incorporating global, human rights,
ecological and social development
perspectives, the International
Social Work, 2e is designed to
prepare social workers, human
services professionals, development
practitioners who desire to play
significant roles in responding to
modern global challenges that are
critical to the well-being of people,
communities, nations and ultimately
of us all.
Bangladesh's Leather Industry Joseph
Strasser 2015-09-03 This study
provides an overview of how the
Bangladeshi leather value chain is
organised and governed. It analyses
how the leather processing and
leather goods/footwear subsectors are
integrated into the global market and
to what extent informal arrangements
including illicit practices are
conducive to global market entry.
Power relations are dissected along
the value chain, in order to analyse
how local producers adapt to
upholding competitiveness. The
results of the work show the need to
devise upgrading strategies which pay
heed to the reality of informal
dynamics in a global value chain
(GVC) to improve the local producers’
competitiveness. The GVC perspective
was combined with considerations on
upgrading, subcontracting, middlemen
and informality to adequately analyse
the complexity of the transactions in
the chain. The data of this study are
drawn from empirical field studies in
Dhaka, Bangladesh and other sections
of the international leather value
chain during the time period of 2010

to 2014. A qualitative research
approach was complemented with
quantitative methods.
The Political Economy of Good
Governance Sisay Asefa 2015-06-08 A
notable group of social scientists
explore the political economy of good
governance and how it relates to
performance management, the influence
of political parties, education and
health issues in developing
countries, the economic performance
of transition economies, and the
effects of climate on poverty.
Underdevelopment, Development and the
Future of Africa Mawere, Munyaradzi
2017-02-10 In view of the resilience
of Africa’s underdevelopment, what do
Africans make of their determined
aspirations for development? The
continent of Africa has constantly
drawn global attention, most
especially for both human and natural
evils. Underdevelopment, it appears,
is one of the most eminent
threatening evils. It has plunged and
promises to maintain the majority of
Africa in abject poverty, insecurity,
and vulnerability. What perpetuates
the ghost and gory of
underdevelopment in Africa, despite a
proliferation of development rhetoric
and initiatives? How do ordinary
Africans react to repeated talk and
claims of development with little
evidence of transformation for the
better in their material
circumstances? This book interrogates
the tenacity of underdevelopment amid
calls for Africa to rise from its
slumber and reclaim its position in
global affairs as the mother
continent of humankind. It
contributes to the ongoing debates on
why Africa remains trapped in the
clutch of underdevelopment many
decades after the purported end of
colonialism. The book comes at a
critical time in human history; a
time when the talk on Africa’s
[under-]development is louder due to
the ravages of economic downturns and
dysfunctional conflicts. It poses a
challenge to development
practitioners, civil society
activists, statesmen, economists,
political scientists and theorists to
rethink and reconsider their role as
technocrats, experts and ambassadors
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of positive change in Africa and the
world beyond.
Creative City as an Urban Development
Strategy Suet Leng Khoo 2021-05-21
This book is a pioneering work to
position the creative city concept
within Malaysian urban development
discourse. The chapters are written
and systematically sequenced to be
all-encompassing and comprehensible
to audiences both from the academic
and non-academic realms. The nascency
of creative city development in
Malaysia has motivated the timely
exploration of the viability of this
strategy for selected Malaysian
cities (i.e. Kuala Lumpur, George
Town, Ipoh, Johor Bahru). The book
also discusses the global discourse
on creative city and its critiques.
This is followed by an overview of
Malaysia’s macrolevel socio-economic
and political structures as well as
national policies to frame the
Malaysian creative city narrative.
The case study chapters are novel, as
each Malaysian city unravels its
unique experiences and dissects the
way the city responds to the creative
city agenda amidst local nuances and
idiosyncrasies.
Ebook: International Economics
Appleyard ; Fie 2016-09-16 Ebook:
International Economics
Entrepreneurship, Innovation and
Sustainable Growth Nader H. Asgary
2019-11-19 Entrepreneurship and
innovation play a vital role in
fostering sustainable development.
Advances in technology and
communications have both transformed
the process of business as well as
strengthened the role of
entrepreneurship in developed and
developing countries. This important
book is the first to provide the
fundamental concepts and applications
for faculty and students in this
field, and also serves as a
professional reference for practicing
entrepreneurs and policymakers. Each
chapter provides a clear guide to the
conceptual and practical elements
that characterize entrepreneurship
and the process of new venture
formation, including functional
strategies in key areas such as
marketing, information technology,
human resources management, and

accounting and finance. Questions and
exercises are presented throughout in
order to encourage discussion and
problem-solving. A quick summary of
the important concepts and
definitions are also provided.
Keeping practicality as the book’s
core aim, all chapters include a long
case study to set the scene and then
draw upon shorter cases from both
developing and developed countries to
reinforce key learning objectives and
the real-world application of the
book’s core concepts.
Economic Development Michael P.
Todaro 2012 Economic Development is
the leading textbook in this field,
providing a complete and balanced
introduction to the requisite theory,
the driving policy issues, and the
latest research. Todaro and Smith
take a policy-oriented approach,
presenting economic theory in the
context of critical policy debates
and country-specific case studies so
students see how theory relates to
the problems and prospects of
developing countries
Rural Development Adam Pain
2019-06-17 Rural Development is a
textbook that critically examines
economic, social and cultural aspects
of rural development efforts both in
the global north and in the global
south. By consistently using examples
from the north and the south the book
highlights similarities of processes
as well as differences in contexts.
The authors’ knowledge of Afghanistan
and Sweden respectively creates a
core for the discussions which are
complemented with a wide range of
other empirical examples. Rural
Development is divided into nine
chapters, each with a thematic focus,
ranging from concepts and theories
through rural livelihoods and natural
resources to discussions on policy
and processes of change. The book
sees rural development as a multilevel, multi-actor and multi-faceted
subject area that needs
multidisciplinary perspectives both
to support it and to analyse it.
Throughout the book examples of rural
development interventions are
discussed using analytical concepts
such as power, discourse,
consequences and context to grasp
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rural development as practices that
are more than what is presented in
policy documents. The book is written
in a way that makes it accessible for
undergraduates while at the same time
caters for the kind of deeper reading
used by master students and Ph.D.’s.
Every chapter is linked to discussion
questions as well as suggested
further readings and useful websites.
Development Management Justice
Nyigmah Bawole 2016-10-04 Despite
significant financial investments,
the rate of development and pace of
poverty reduction in developing and
transitional countries has not always
matched expectations. Development
management typically involves complex
interactions between governmental and
non-governmental organisations,
donors and members of the public, and
can be difficult to navigate. This
volume brings together a group of
international contributors to explore
the theoretical and empirical
underpinnings of development
management, and to consider the
prospects and challenges associated
with it in the context of both
developing and transitional
countries. Referring to dominant
norms and values in public and
developmental organisations,
development management is tied up
with the attitudes and perceptions of
various stakeholders including:
government officials, public sector
managers, aid workers, donors and
members of the public. Attempting to
make sense of complex interactions
between these actors is highly
problematic and calls for new
approaches, models and insights.
Based on cutting-edge research, the
chapters challenge much of the
previous discourse on the subject and
evaluate the challenges and
opportunities that it presents.
Development Management offers
academics, researchers and
practitioners of public
administration, business and
management, international development

and political science a comprehensive
and state-of-the-art review of
current research on development
management in the context of
developing and transitional
countries.
Handbook of Research on Creative
Cities and Advanced Models for
Knowledge-Based Urban Development
Galaby, Aly Abdel Razek 2020-10-09
Discussing global society entails
discussing the predominant
characteristics of knowledge-based
activities in all walks of life. Its
main characteristics are based on
creativity, innovation, freedom, and
networking. The emergence of such a
society poses several challenges to
all disciplines of social sciences.
Within such a context, sociologists
must have practical encounters to the
theoretical, methodological, and
empirical challenges imposed within
contemporary global society. In this
vein, studying creative cities from
an interdisciplinary perspective
helps provide critical readings of
the phenomenon and the different
levels of the concept in reality. The
Handbook of Research on Creative
Cities and Advanced Models for
Knowledge-Based Urban Development
provides global models and best
practices of creative cities
worldwide and illustrates different
theoretical blueprints for the better
understanding of contemporary global
society. While defining key concepts
of creative cities, global society,
and creative class, the book also
clarifies the main differences
between hubs, parks, and precincts
and their contributions to knowledgebased development. Covering topics
that include knowledge economy,
social inclusion, and urban mobility,
this comprehensive reference is ideal
for sociologists, urban
planners/designers, political
scientists, economists,
anthropologists, historians,
policymakers, researchers,
academicians, and students.
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